
 

NOTE:  Students will not need to set up an account and can access myStudent through myPascoConnect. 

 

 

Parent Portal 
Available Beginning             
August 29, 2016  
Pasco County Schools is pleased to announce our new gradebook 

and attendance platform for use beginning in the 2016-2017 school year, 

myStudent. . The parent portal will be available for login beginning      
August 29, 2016.  The myStudent parent portal is a tool designed to 

enhance communication and involvement for you in your child’s education. 

This portal will allow you to monitor your child’s progress in school by 
providing timely access to academic and attendance information. In addition, 

this tool will allow parents ongoing access to their student’s test history 
information. This communication tool will improve your ability to assist your 

child and to communicate with their teacher(s).  

 

For the protection of your child’s confidential information, we have created 
the following secure procedures for establishing a parent portal account. To 
establish a parent portal account online, you must have a valid email address 
and the student’s birth date must be on record with Pasco County Schools.  
 
If you are in need of any assistance with setting up a parent portal account, 
after August 29, 2016 when the portal is opened, submit your inquiry to your 
student’s school or submit an email to myStudenthelp@pasco.k12.fl.us. This 
is Pasco County School’s gradebook/attendance system ticket system, which 
is monitored by multiple team members to ensure your question and inquiry 
is answered in a timely manner. 
 
Students will NOT need to set up an account, their access is automatically 
generated through the myPascoConnect student portal, which students will 
learn about during the beginning of the school year. 
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